
Recognized for his 28 years of service as Secretary and 38 years 
as a member of the District V Committee 

 

Richard Fisher 
Chestnut Ridge High School 

 
 

 
 

 

A retiring Richard Fisher was recognized by the PIAA and District V 
Committee at the District V Annual Meeting held on April 11, 2018. 
The meeting was held at Slick’s Ivy Stone Restaurant in Osterberg. 
Thank you Dick Fisher for your many years of service as a member 
of the PIAA District V Committee.   


